
 RMHA Director Report, Equipment Director Yearend 2024/25 Season 

 

 This was the second season Redcliff Minor Hockey used the current jerseys. They are in decent 

condition and beginning to show signs of wear. They should last 1 or 2 more seasons.  

Following the 23/24 season I reached out to the coaches to find out what equipment the association 

should bring in to aid player development. From this survey a list was created. The association spent 

$1937 on new player development equipment this year. Feedback from coaches was extremely positive. 

A subscription to IHS Hockey was continued this year as a resource for coaches to create practice plans.  

A new storage locker was trialled for all teams to utilize the new equipment. Feedback on this new 

space was positive and this process will continue.  

 

Dominick Gartner 

Equipment Director  

Redcliff Minor Hockey Association  

 


